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Dear Parents/Carers/Friends, 
 

 

FRIDAY 2nd AU-
GUST 

Issue 31-  11th October, 2024 

Welcome back to Term 4.  
 

It has been fantastic to see all of the students return after the school 
holidays happy and ready to learn. It has been fantastic to visit all the 

classrooms this week to see all the students and the wonderful work that 
has been happening. 

 
Early this week there was seen a lovely change in the weather. It has 

been great to see all of the students out in their broad brimmed hats.  
Students and staff have been quick to locate the sunscreen to ensure 
that everyone is ready to enjoy the sunshine. Thank you to students, 

families and carers for ensuring everyone has the equipment they need 
to be Sun Safe. 

Pennie Moffat 
Principal – Belvoir SDS 

Dear Parents/Carers/Friends, 



SCHOOL  PHOTOS–  
Wednesday 16th October  
Please have the correct money or pay online and return the  
envelope to the office by the 16th of October 
 
POST SCHOOL EXPO–  
Wednesday 16th October @3.45-5.30pm 
 
LOUD SHIRT DAY- Friday 18th October.  
Students can wear a loud shirt and a voluntary gold coin  
donation can be contributed to the fundraiser.  
 
FAMILY MORNING TEA-Tuesday 22nd October @9-9.30am  
 
GREEN POD SCHOOL CAMP- 
GROUP 1-Tuesday 29th October 
GROUP 2-Wednesday 6th November 
Group 3-Tues/Wed 12/13th of November 
 
SCHOOL COUNCIL/FINANCE MEETING- 
Wednesday 23rd October @6pm 
 
 
 
 

Friday 25th October 



What fantastic weather we have had to start our term 4! This week we have been 
busily building a large volcano in the sandpit just like the dinosaurs did in our story 
“Dinosaurs and all that Rubbish”. We have been adding to it at each playtime and 
it is getting larger everyday.  

Our term topic focus is also about rubbish so this story is a 
great way to introduce the concepts and explore ideas. Our 
letter of the week is ‘Ii’ this week and next week it will be ‘Nn’ 
we are focusing on words that start with the letter and     
learning to form the letters with our pencils. Our Numeracy  
focus at the moment is all about shapes, naming them,      
describing them and finding them in our environment.  

We have been practising our end of year concert song and are learning some cool dance 
moves to go with it. On Wednesdays we will continue our learning with Anthea in and 
around the Life Skills House and are looking forward to the new skills we will begin to learn 
there. We will also continue to enjoy Performing Arts with Jess, Physical Education with 
Amelia and a variety of Creative Arts activities with Olivia. 

 From all of us in the Room 1 Team: Cas P, and Marnie, (Mon - Fri)  

Kate (Mon, Tues, & Wed) & Alicia (Thursday & Friday) �   







Loud shirt day 



Family morning tea 







Social media safety   
Parents and carers play an important role in supporting their children to be 
safe online and on social media. You can help your children safely navi-
gate their digital world and educate them to avoid harmful online experi-
ences. You can explore websites, games, apps and social media together 
and set some rules and boundaries.  
 
Your support and guidance can give your children the knowledge to make 
sound decisions online and confidence to ask for help when they need it. It 
is also important to stay informed about online safety.   
The Department of Education recognises this important issue and has  
developed fact sheets about supports to help keep students safe online and 
what to do if they are involved in an online incident.  
 
The fact sheets contain links to evidence-based information on supporting 
positive and safe online experiences, signs a child or young person might 
need support, what to do if something unsafe happens online, and where to 
reach out to for more support.   
To access the fact sheets, refer to the Safe Socials webpage.  
The fact sheets are available in 19 community languages.    
The government is also launching public consultation on age limits for  
social media. 
 
You and your children can share your experiences to inform proposed 
changes via an online survey, before 5 pm on Friday 1 November 2024. 
For more information on the survey and to take part, refer to Proposed 
changes to social media age limits on the Engage Victoria website. 
 

If you have any queries about this information, you can contact the  
department by email: bullystoppers@education.vic.gov.au 
 
Thank you,   
Pennie Moffat 

https://www.vic.gov.au/safe-socials
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fengage.vic.gov.au%2Fsafesocials&data=05%7C02%7CAshley.Sattler%40education.vic.gov.au%7C86ec4b5995ed45a63a4508dce72858d2%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638639407689161639%7CUnknown
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fengage.vic.gov.au%2Fsafesocials&data=05%7C02%7CAshley.Sattler%40education.vic.gov.au%7C86ec4b5995ed45a63a4508dce72858d2%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638639407689161639%7CUnknown
mailto:bullystoppers@education.vic.gov.au  


Picnic for Nature at Eurimbla 
BYO picnic to have on the lawn at Eurimbla.   

Soak up the spring vibe with performances of dancing and singing by young local 
artists.  Learn about all things trees including the  

Slopes 2 Summit  
Regional Connectivity Project  

with Kylie Durant from Holbrook Landcare.   
Take a walk with Birds on Farms to do a bird survey in the nearby ‘forest’ followed 

by a short walk to observe creativity in Regenerative farming. 

When? Saturday, 19th October 
Where? Jill and Ian’s Eurimbla farm  

148 Rodgers Road East, Gerogery  
[a 15min drive from Albury]  

Time?   12 – 3pm BYO lunch. Drinks provided. 

Event Fee?  Gold coin donation 
 

 

Proudly Sponsored by:  

Bookings are essential through: 
https://events.humanitix.com/picnic-for-nature-at-eurimbla  

   For further queries contact: Jill Coghlan: 0488 661 585 

https://events.humanitix.com/picnic-for-nature-at-eurimbla





